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6# Does he wish Canadian

radio to be completely 
donated by American chains?

2, Justify the calling of the election at this time
on the need of disposing of internal controversial 
matters before further tragic events develop• Point 
out how the situation of the world on the day on 
which you speak is even far more serious, as you 
had expected it would be, than on the day when 
parliament dissolved# Explain how the reckless and 
unfounded criticism which is being advanced on the 

, hustings, and v/ould also have been advanced in 
parliament, has been used to weaken us in the eyes 
of neutral observers# Show also how your Ontario 
critics have provided aim unit ion for German 
broadcasters#

3. A reference to the March or Time picture might
be useful• Especially as it was spontaneously 
projected and independently filmed by a great 
American newspaper. Stress the fact that the 
government had nothing whatever to do with the Idea 
of the filming of the picture# Its objective treatment 

and impartial presentation of essential facts will be of 
untold benefit to the Canadian and Allied cause in 
neutral countries. What will American people think 
of favourable picture of Canada being labelled as 
political propaganda# Apparently some men are so 
politically ambitious that they are detenuined that 
the people of Ontario shall not share the national 
pride in the presentation of our war effort,

4# Repeat the figures of expenditure already the
subject of press interview#

5. Repeat briefly main misrepresentations of Dr.
Man!on with respect to air training agreement•
Read Lord Riverdale*s farewell statement#

6# Repeat in terms of numbers of men and numbers
of dollars, Canada* s military, naval, air and war 
effort#

Repeat essenti^il^facts concerning the protection 
of consumer by War Board •
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